
 

 
 
 
 
 

15th October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are excited to announce we are reintroducing our after school club provision.  Over the course 
of the year, all pupils will have the opportunity to attend a range of clubs that will develop and 
enhance their skills. 
 
Please use the link below to sign up to autumn term 2 clubs, which will commence after half term.  
Each club will run for a half term duration. 
 
The link will also be posted on the school Facebook and website (if needed, a paper copy of the 
form will be available from the office).  Please note that places are limited and parents/pupils will 
only be notified if they are unsuccessful at obtaining a place.   
 

Day Clubs 
Monday Year 5: Sewing  

Year 6 : Football 
Year 6: Times Table Rock Stars 

Tuesday Reception: Art and crafts 
Year 3: Art and Crafts 
Year 4: Netball 

 
Pupils must sign up by Friday 22nd October as clubs will start on the first week back (week beginning 
1st November). 
 
Important information 
Pupils must have appropriate sports clothing to take part in PE clubs - this includes suitable weather 
protection.  Shin pads must be worn for any football clubs. 
 
If a pupil’s behaviour at a club is not at the expected standard, then they may be asked to not return 
to that club for safeguarding reasons. 
 
Lower site clubs finish at 4.15pm and upper site clubs finish at 4.30pm.  Pupils will be dismissed from 
the main entrance of each site.  If your child is in Year 5 or 6, then please indicate whether they can 
walk home.  Pupils in Year 3 and 4 MUST be collected.  
 
The link for clubs is: https://forms.gle/5dEEubKJd9FKLFE39 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs K McDougall 
Assistant Head of School 

https://forms.gle/5dEEubKJd9FKLFE39

